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January  2014
Renzulli Academy 5th Annual National Geographic Bee

Congratulations!

Your son/daughter, ___________________________________ has advanced to the Final Round of the Renzulli Academy National Geographic Bee.  The top 10 students who advanced to the finals will compete on the 17th from 5:00-6:00.  The competition will determine the top 2 students who will then compete in a Championship Round.  Please join us in the Renzulli Academy Cafetorium for this exciting event and support our finalists.  Light refreshments will be served following the Bee. 

The winner of the Geography Bee will advance to the next level of competition, which consists of a written examination to determine state competitors.  This examination will take place during the school day on Friday, January 25th.  Each school winner is eligible to win the national championship and its first prize, a $25,000 college scholarship, at the national competition that will be held in May in Washington, D.C.
*Note: Each student received an additional packet of study questions with this letter.  Although these will NOT be the questions that are used in the final competition, they will help the student prepare for the types of questions that will be asked next week.  We will also open our classrooms to any student interested in some extra practice Tuesday and Wednesday of next week. (More information to come!)
If you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Ms. Thom and Ms. Ledger
860-695-2140
*Of all the school winners (each school identifies the top finisher) across the state of CT, only 100 will qualify to compete in the state contest.  The student must do very well on the written test to advance to this level!  








